
   
              
     

 
________________________________
From: Alexis.Miller@gov.yk.ca <Alexis.Miller@gov.yk.ca> on behalf of ecoinfo@gov.yk.ca <ecoinfo@gov.yk.ca>
Sent: April 28, 2020 2:18 PM
Subject: April 28, 2020: Yukon's Chief Medical Officer of Health provides update on COVID-19 - Government of Yukon release

April 28, 2020: Yukon’s Chief Medical Officer of Health provides update on COVID-19

Yukon's Chief Medical Officer of Health has issued the following update on COVID-19.

Learn more: https://yukon.ca/en/news/april-28-2020-yukons-chief-medical-officer-health-provides-update-covid-19
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